
From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD
To: "Laura Flores"; "Groves, Amber"
Cc: Michael Burton; Hickert, Aaron; Haines, Jeff; TButters@linnenergy.com
Subject: RE: Linn - Phillips Lea North & South Battery (1R-4075) Closure Request
Date: Wednesday, May 31, 2017 4:25:00 PM

Dear Ms. Flores:
 
In order to close 1RP-4075, please inspect the liner in question and if available, provide landfill
tickets or a record of the removal of contaminated fill or proper disposal of liquids. It is OCD’s
understanding that all impacted material in the containment has been removed and the liner
inspected for integrity. Provide NMOCD with a concise report of the inspection with affirmation the
liner has and will continue to contain liquids. Pictures are strongly encouraged as documentation.
 
Thanks,
 
Olivia Yu
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD, District I
Olivia.yu@state.nm.us
575-393-6161 x113
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water,
human health or the environment.  In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of
responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.
 
 
 

From: Laura Flores [mailto:lflores@diversifiedfsi.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, May 9, 2017 3:46 PM
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>
Cc: Michael Burton <mburton@diversifiedfsi.com>; Hickert, Aaron <AHickert@linnenergy.com>;
Haines, Jeff <JHaines@linnenergy.com>; TButters@linnenergy.com
Subject: Linn - Phillips Lea North & South Battery (1R-4075) Closure Request
 
Ms. Yu,
 
Attached is the Closure Request for the Phillips Lea North & South Battery (1R-4075).
 
Please let us know if we can provide any additional information or address any concerns.
 
Thank you,
 
Laura Flores
Report Writer
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